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Report  

ABI Awareness program conducted on the occasion of National Pollution Control Day i.e. 2
nd

 

December, 2022 by interaction with fish sellers from Culaba, Khardanda and Andheri fish market. 

During program ABI, ICAR-CIFE, Mumbai team interacted with fish sellers and provided 

information about harmful plastic pollution and suitable options to replace plastic bags use from fish 

market which ultimately cause marine fish production by polluting oceans. Few masking paper bags 

were distributed to 137 fisher women from fish market to show example to replace plastic bags along 

with informative leaflets.   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


